Village of Crooksville

Council Workshop Meeting
March 11, 2024

Mayor Mohler calls the meeting to order with the following council members present: Mr.
Hampton, Mr. Locke, Mr. Loomis, Mr. Redfern, Ms. Smith and Mr. Walters. Courtney Edwards
was also present. Lacey Tumblin was absent.

First up on the agenda, Mrs. Edwards stated that they have been looking at getting a printer for
the Fire Station. She passed out a paper showing the cost and other things about it that the
council could look over.

Next, Mrs. Edwards stated that George Spears recommended that the water office needs 3 new
computers, and the fire station needs 2. She also passed out the paperwork for the council to look
at that also. It would be about $1200 each.

Next up, Mrs. Edwards asked if the council still wanted to speak about the Police Levy. She
passed out copies for the council to look at again. There was a lengthy discussion.

Executive Session per ORC 121.22 (G) (1), Personnel.

Out of Executive Session.

Mr. Redfern stated that he received another note from Safe Streets and Roads for All Grant that
we would be eligible for either Main St. or Industrial Dr. The deadline is April 4™. He stated that
he emailed it to everyone 2-3 weeks ago when he received it. There was a lengthy discussion on
grants and planning.

Without any further discussion, the meeting is adjourned.
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Courtney Edwards
Fiscal Officer




